The Golf Course Committee met on Monday May 20, at 8,00 p.m.
in the Town Hall, 2

Members present Ray Phelan, Mrs. Lodi Kysor, David Canfield, Reed Shields
and Vincent Paccadolmi

also Richard A, DePencier, John Longden and Jim Kaczenski
Members &bsent Fred Orrico, Peter Yanity and Gino Torcellini

Jim Kaczenski reported that the parking lot at this péint was incomplete with
about one quarter left to go. Brief discussion followed on the aquisition of

a telephone on the course. The new operator of the F-10 began work today. Ray
Phelan recommended that we try to stay with more mature help ewven though the
pay scale would have to be somewhat higher, He also touched briefly on the
various wage scales at the present time., Mr, Phelan suggested the hiring of
two more full time people in addition to Jim Kaczenski,

A MOTION was made by Reed Shields that we hire Mr. Leonard Taylor at a starting
salary of $4.00 per hour, also that Mr, Gene Pierpaoli be relieved of his duties,
The MOTION was seconded by Ray Phelan and approved, Jim Kaczenski will interview
Mr, Taylor. Mr. Phelan spoke of a bill received from Dr, Safford in the amount of
$15,00 that was for injury to Gene Pierpaoli's hand and thought it should not be
paid since this was from a previous injury incurred prior to our hiring of Mr.
Pierpaoli,

Ray Phelan reported on a meeting with D'Agostino, also that he had telephoned
Fazio concerning final approval of the course. Ray also received a letter
from D'Agostino pertaining to completion of the patching of wash outs in
fairways 1, 9, 10 and 18 and that they would expect payment within 10 days.
Ray said he was disenchanted with the work that was done and suggested that
we forward a letter to D'Agostini recommending that he meet with the committee
at the golf course. A meeting was tentatively scheduled for Monday June 3rd
at 1,00 pem. with Tom & George Fazio and D'Agostino,

The letter from D"Agostino was given to the secretary to have two (2) copies

made and forwarded to George Fazio and Tom Fazio. Ray said he would telephone
them also, Discussion on the next meeting followed since next Monday is Memorial
Day,

NOTE:

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday May 29, at 8,00 p.m. at the Town Hall,



